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� Club Member Margaret
Gonzalez retires from Housing.

Story by Liz Montes, Club Counselor

Photos by Angel Gomez, Club Member
Services Manager

After 30 years of hard work and dedica-
tion, Margaret Gonzalez celebrated

her retirement from the Los Angeles
Housing Department Jan. 7 at
O’Mama Mia Restaurant in
Los Angeles. Several of
her family, friends
and co-workers
attend the dinner
event to say their good-
byes.

Margaret worked in the
Housing Department’s
Wilshire office in the investi-
gation and enforcement sec-
tion. She leaves behind many
cherished memories and will be
missed.

Back row, from left: Beverly Mims (Club Member);
and Margaret Gonzalez. Front: Terri Alexander and
Eun Chavis.

Front row, from left: Henry Gonzalez, Margaret Gonzalez and Naomi Gonzalez. Back: John Flores, Sue Flores, Esther Severino,
Joe Severino, Rico Gonzalez, Carlos Gonzalez and Connie Lerma.

From left: Jerry Carapia, Margaret Gonzalez and Beverly
Mims.

From left: Maria Mezorra, Lordes Morales and Martha
Ocon.

Front row from left: Sue Flores, and Lilian and Reyn Bligat.
Back: John Flores, Margaret Gonzalez and Barbara Martinoff.

From left: David Whitehurst, Margaret Gonzalez, Terrell
Young and Willie Andrews.

From left: Susan Gosden, Marta Ocana, Agnes Lung-Tam,
Ken Simmons, Margaret Gonzalez and Domingo Sauceda.

Agnes Lung-Tam pres-
ents a Certification of

Appreciation plaque to
Margaret.

From left: Rita Robinson, Margaret Gonzalez and Frank
Martinez, City Clerk.

CITY EMPLOYEE

POLLWORKERS
SOUGHT FOR UPCOMING 

ELECTIONS

To apply 
for a pollworker position, 

or for more information, please call 

(213) 978-0001.

Positions could include overtime pay.
The City of Los Angeles has established and funded 
a comprehensive City Employee Poll Worker Program 

that will place City employees at polling places 
to assist community volunteer poll workers 

for the upcoming March 8 and May 17 municipal elections.

City employees assigned to work at polling places 
may be paid overtime, in accordance with their 

Memorandum of Understanding.

From left: Agnes Lung-Tam, Director; Margaret Gonzalez;
and Ken Simmons, Assistant General Manager.

Front row from left: Mario Saborio and Ruth Alhaj. Middle: Lordes Morales, Martha Oco, Maria Mezorra, Jerry Carapia,
Margaret Gonzalez and Tony Castro. Back: David McDonald and Julio Park.

Margaret
Gonzalez

Housing No Longer Her Home

From left: David McDonald, Susan Garcia, Yesica Vanegs, Margaret Gonzalez, Jose Romaro, Lois Hearne and Mary Ann
Karsh. Back: Tony Castro.


